NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

NOTICE IS HERE BY GIVEN that the City Council of the City
of Pacifica will hold a special meeting on Thursday, March 7, 2013
at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 2212 Beach Blvd.,
Pacifica.

The purpose of this meeting is to conduct interviews with the
Alliance Resource Consulting, William Avery & Associates, Bob
Murray & Associates Consulting firms in regards to the City
Manager recruitment.

Kathy O’Connell, City Clerk

Dated: February 26, 2013.



